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Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 

 

 The desire of this ministry, from the beginning, has been to provide as many men and women with God’s 

word as possible, so it’s such an encouragement any time we can see God helping us grow.  I have felt since 

joining Life’s Key that we have the ability to handle a larger student population, but especially recently because of  

a number of reasons, of which I will point out a couple.   

 

 First, we have a wonderful group of volunteers who are willing to go the extra mile when more work 

comes in!  Also, now that we have started to have students complete our redesigned answer sheets, each exam will 

soon only have two thought questions for our course counselors to answer, as opposed to six or seven.  This means 

we can send them more exams without it adding time to the process.   

 

 Second, the overwhelming response to the Course Sponsorship Program.  I continue to be grateful for how 

the Lord has used it to get people excited about being involved, praying for our students, and providing us major 

help in covering the cost for the courses we purchase.  Thank you to all those that have already renewed their 

sponsorship for another year! 

 

  This past month, the Lord provided an answer to our prayer for growth.  We have stepped in to help 

another ministry in need, and have worked with Emmaus to assume responsibility of sending courses to those 

incarcerated in Alabama.  It’s an exciting addition for us, and we look forward to providing them with the same 

scriptural material and guidance received by those in our other nine states.     

 

“But my God shall supply all your need according to his riches in glory by Christ Jesus.” - Philippians 4:19 

   

 “I recently came across one of your study courses.  You’ll find it enclosed with this letter with all 12 exams 

completed.  I have a desire to be enrolled in your program. 

 May the Lord bless each of you at Life’s Key Ministry for your time and efforts making these courses 

available to us.  I believe Jesus’ power changes all it truly touches.  Rehabilitation through Jesus Christ and the 

finished work on the cross.  He’s restored, blessed, healed, and brought me through many things throughout my 

life.  I’m a walking miracle with a miraculous testimony for Christ, my Lord and Savior. 

 I failed Him several times, but then by His grace, He found the lost sheep and carried me to the 90 and 9.  

Praise His name!”  - Dallas (Michigan) 

 

 “I want to take this time to thank each and every one of you.  You mean so much to me because of your 

kind words, remarks, and the lovely birthday card.  I have six more years to do.  Keep me in prayer as I do for 

you.” - Arthur (New York)    

 

For HIS Glory, 

 

 

 

Tim Priano, Director 

PO Box 10         www.lifeskey.org 

Bethel Park, PA 15102                        ministry@lifeskey.org 


